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ASTM consensus has not been obtained on this information letter.  An appropriate ASTM ballot will 
be issued in order to achieve such consensus. 
 
 
TO: L-33-1 Surveillance Panel 
 
SUBJECT: Rater Calibration Requirements Moved to RCMS 
   
  
  
 On December 17, 2021, the surveillance panel approved modifications to the test procedure to 
reference the Rater Calibration Monitoring System document as the source of information for rater 
calibration requirements. Section 12.5 has been revised accordingly.  This change is effective with the 
date of this information letter. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anthony Lange Frank Farber 
Chairman Director 
L-33-1 Surveillance Panel ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
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cc: https://www.astmtmc.org/ftp/docs/gear/l331/procedure_and_ils/il22-1_L331.pdf 
 
Distribution: Email 



(Revises Test Method D 7038-21a) 
 

 
 
 
Replace the text of section 12.5 with the following: 
 
 
12.5 For a valid rating, rate the test by an individual who has participated in an ASTM 
sponsored, high volume gear rater calibration workshop within the previous 12 months. met the 
requirements for rater calibration stated in the Rater Calibration Monitoring System (RCMS) 
document. The document can be found on the TMC website (astmtmc.org) 
 


